## **HELLGATE HONKER**

The Official Newsletter of the Missoula Hellgate Chapter of the MP&CAC

P.O. Box 2102 Missoula, MT 59806

President—Dave McIntosh 251-2790 Vice-President—Fred Williams 543-0934

Secretary—Cathy Smyers 543-9775 Treasurer—Karen Winz 728-5174

Next Meeting:

Happy Anniversary:

Happy Birthday: Mike Martin, Terry
Sullivan, Dick Webster, Fred Williams,
Mary Williams, Greg Wood

Chili Feed/Potluck

NEXT MEETING--Monday, February 20, 2017 AMERICAN LEGION HALL 6:30

ROSTER CORRECTION: Garth and Millie Good's correct phone number is: 244-5967 Please make the correction on your roster.

Fred and Perry have been working hard on planning tours for the upcoming touring season. It looks like our first event will be the car show in the Mall.

Update on the website....Greg is working on the finishing touches for the state website. Have you gone online yet to check it out? Greg would appreciate any feedback you may have on making the website useful for all. He will be on hand at the meeting to finalize the site. Bring your ideas, suggestions and comments.

The upcoming Spring Tour is fast approaching. Please check the TIMES for information. It sounds like it will be a great time.

Hope to see you Monday night.